
Dear ______________________________, 

I would like to bring your attention to an innovative orthopedic product developed 
by McGinley Orthopedics: the IntelliSense Drill Technology®. If possible, I would like it to 
be used in my upcoming orthopedic surgery. 

IntelliSense Drill Technology®: 

o This groundbreaking handheld robotic system assists surgeons during the
drilling process, providing real-time depth measurement. Its accuracy ensures 
precise screw sizing, potentially changing the odds of me needing a repeat 
surgery. It could decrease the time I will be under anesthesia, as you will not 
need to use a depth gauge or require additional interoperative x-rays to ensure 
screw placement. 

o The system also auto-stops at the far side of the bone. This edge detection is an
added safety feature and may protect critical structures past the bone. 

I kindly request that you consider using this cutting-edge product for my surgery. I believe it 
offers significant safety advantages and will increase the chance of a successful outcome. 

For further information or training opportunities related to the IntelliSense Drill 
Technology®, please contact McGinley Orthopedics at support@mcginleyinnovations.com or 
307-315-6403. You can reach Michael Anderson, the Lead Product Specialist, at
mikea@mcginleyorthopedics.com. I appreciate your consideration. 

Thank you for your commitment to excellence and safety in orthopedic care. 

Sincerely, 

___________________________________ 


	Doctor or Hospital: 
	Your Name: 


